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The Navy Bloodborne Infec-
tion Management Center 
(NBIMC)  has been experienc-
ing staffing shortage since two 
NBIMC senior employees re-
tired in December 2021. These 
changes have significantly 
affected  NBIMC’s response 
times to our customers.  Please 
be assured that we are working 
on solutions to our staffing 
challenges and intend to pro-
vide you with the best custom-
er service under the current 
circumstances.   There will/
may be delays in our work 
products and response times, 
and we respectfully ask for 
your continued patience.   
 
 
Please address inquiries to: 
Navy Bloodborne Infection 
Management Center: 
dha.bethesda.ncr-
medical.mbx.nbimc@mail.mil 

The Navy Bloodborne Infection 
Management Center is located on 
NSA Bethesda campus in Bldg. 17B. 
 
Hours: 6 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. 
Phone: 301-295-6590 
Fax: 301-295-5906 
 
Phone Option 1 - to speak to the OIC 
PhoneOption 2 - to speak with front 
desk 
 
Department Head 
Phone: 301-295-6590 
Bldg 17B, 3rd floor, Suite 3G 

JUNE 2022 NBIMC Newsletter 

Important Message for ALL MRRS users 

New Application updates have been implemented.  Click on the 31-May-2022 
link under MRRS Updates for details. 

Due to the announcement that Microsoft will no longer support Internet Ex-
plorer (IE). Until further notice, please use CHROME to access MRRS. If you are 
running MRRS on an NMCI machine, NMCI has EDGE in IE mode. 

Also, to ensure you have the latest updates, please clear your cashe  

If you are experiencing issues regarding MRRS updates, please contact NBIMC 
at dha.bethesda.ncr-medical.mbx.nbimc@mail.mil 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TIP SHEETS FOR MHS GENESIS 

In this edition, we have included an attachment to inform you about the new 
MHS Genesis Displays for HIV results. The new display has additional infor-
mation that have not been typically included in previous views.  Please don’t 
hesitate to contact NBIMC at dha.bethesda.ncr-medical.mbx.nbimc@mail.mil 
for questions. 

 

CDC Import Permit 

For your awareness, please find the CDC Import Permit 

 


